
 

 

 

Ms. Kirsten Walli         December 11, 2014  

Board Secretary 

Ontario Energy Board 

2300 Yonge Street, 27th Floor 

Toronto, ON M4P 1E4        

 

 

RE:  Brantford Power Inc.  

 Application for Distribution Rates Effective January 1st, 2015 

 Board File EB-2014-0187 

 BPI Review of Tariff of Rates and Charges  

 

Dear Ms. Walli, 

 

The Board issued its Decision and Rate Order on December 4, 2014 in the Application of Brantford 

Power Inc. for changes to the rates that Brantford Power Inc. (BPI) charges for electricity distritbuion, 

effective January 1, 2015.  

 

The Board provided a draft Tariff of Rates and Charges as Appendix A to its Decision and Order. BPI has 

reviewed the draft Tariff of Rates and has not found any missing or inaccurate information. As a result, 

BPI is preparing to implement the Tariff of Rates.   

 

Sincerely,  

  

Original Signed By 

 

Paul Kwasnik, 

President & CEO 

Brantford Power Inc.  

Bo 308 

84 Market Street 

Brantford, ON N3T 5N8 

 

T: 519-751-3522 x 3226 

PKwasnik@brantford.ca 

 


